
GTF Board Meeting        
September 22, 2018 
 
David Wilch   Richard Bradley   Dejon Brumfield 
Pius Ilukhor   Susan Park George 
 
-Meeting was called to order by David at 14:00. 
 
-Board discussed requirements for GTF sanctioned tournaments. The board added 
the following at the meeting: 

1. Tournament sanctionings must be approved by the executive board (David, 
Richard, Susan) in order for a director to receive support from the GTF (use 
of GTF logo, support from referees, etc.). 

2. There will an opportunity for taekwondo supporters to voice their 
concerns/complaints by email. On the GTF web site an email address will be 
available for communication. Dejon agreed to be the point of contact for 
grievances. People can email their grievances and a response will be made 
within 48 hours (not all decisions will not be made within 48 hours, just a 
response that the email was received). Grievances will be forwarded to the 
executive board.  

3. Susan agreed to assist with lunch at the state qualifier to make sure 
volunteers are appreciated. 
 

-Dejon made a motion to pass the GTF sanctioned tournament requirements. 
Richard seconded. Requirements approved with all in favor. 

 
-Other business: 

1. Master Pius voiced concerns that the taekwondo community has lost 
respect for one another. A decision was made to host a holiday party as an 
outreach program of the GTF as a way to help bridge better relations 
amongst the taekwondo community in Georgia and neighboring states. The 
board is hoping this becomes an annual event to fellowship, exchange 
ideas, and have fun. The tentative date for the party is December 1. Master 
Pius agreed to serve on this committee and will get 3-4 additional people to 
assist the executive board with this event. 

2. The meeting adjourned at 4:20. 

  Secretary  


